
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
COMMITTEE MEETING 

June 17, 2019 
 

Chairman Tesoriero called the meeting to order at 6:57 p.m. in the 2nd floor 
Common Council Chambers of City Hall.    
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Councilor Tesoriero, Councilor Corradino and 
Councilor McBrearty.  
 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Councilor Hill; Councilor DeMassi; Councilor Wilmott; 
Deborah Coad, City Chamberlain; Tom Kells, Commissioner of Public Works; 
Kevin Caraccioli, City Attorney; Justin Rudgick , Director of Community & 
Economic Development. 
 
MEDIA PRESENT:  Steve Yablonski, Oswego Daily News; Matthew Reitz, 
Palladium Times. 
 
A motion to approve the minutes of June 3, 2019 was made by Councilor 
McBrearty and seconded by Councilor Corradino; minutes were approved by a 
unanimous vote. 
 
 
I. OLD BUSINESS:  There was no old business.  
 
II. NEW BUSINESS: 
 
 

1. The City Clerk’s Office has received a request from Kristen DeSantis of 
The Sting of Oswego, Inc., for a waiver of the Noise Ordinance in order to 
have live music on the patio of their establishment. A Community Member 
(unnamed) said that in previous years they have had issues with this 
establishment playing loud music at unreasonable decibels and that 
several members of the community have asked for changes regarding 
this. She said she is happy to see that their requests have been met and 
she is hopeful that this will mean there is a better working relationship 
between The Sting and the community. Councilor McBrearty said that she 
has had an opportunity to meet with the owner of The Sting and that he is 
okay with the changes made to the Noise Ordinance.   

 
 
 



COMMITTEE DECISION:		Councilor Corradino made a motion to approve the   
request from Kristen DeSantis of The Sting of Oswego, Inc., for a waiver of the 
Noise Ordinance in order to have live music on the patio of their establishment. 
Councilor McBrearty seconded the motion, unanimous approval.   
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 7:01 p.m. by Councilor McBrearty.  
A second was made by Councilor Corradino, and was unanimously approved. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted  
 
 
 
Brooke Fitzgerald 
Recording Secretary 
 


